
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Sheila A. Alles Academic Services Department 
  
 
Date: May 18, 2016    
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent     
 
From: Sheila Alles 
   
Subject: Everyday Mathematics Materials – Fourth Edition   
 
As you know, our district has been using the Everyday Mathematics program in 
kindergarten-fifth grade since our original adoption in 2007.  We would like an 
opportunity to share with our Board of Education a future recommendation we plan to 
bring to them in June, which involves updating our Everyday Mathematics materials to 
the Fourth Edition.  Please consider including this topic in the Curriculum segment of 
the COW Meeting on May 23, 2016. 
 
Thank so very much for your consideration of this request. 
 
C:  Ben Hillard 
 
 
 


	LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
	Sheila A. Alles Academic Services Department
	Date: May 18, 2016



